Dear Parents,

The Government has announced compulsory Pediatric Covid-19
vaccination Campaign from 19-24 September,2022 for children
aged 5to 12 years. All educationalinstitutionsare advised to
comply. Therefore, you are requested to fill the consent form
sent to your through students today and return it tomorrow.

NOTE: Government Notificationis attached below & also
shared with you through whatsapp groups.

Regards.
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@ Dr. A. Q. Khan School & College, Bahria Town Phase-8, Islamabad

Consent Form
Dear Parents,

The Government has announced compulsory Pediaric Covid-19 vaccine for children aged 5 w0 12 years, All
educational institutions are advised to comply. Therefore you are requested to fill the following form and return.

NOTE: Government Notification is available on College official website (hitps://www.aqk8bahria.edu.pk).
T allowed my Child of Class/Section to get vaccine.

Yes o Noe o

Parent’s Name:

Age of the child: Form-B (Student’s CNIC Number):

Father's CNIC: Contact Number:

Address:




